ANNAPOLIS

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Date: April 1, 2024

Subject: R-12-24: Designating an Honorary Street Name to Commemorate Alpha Phi

Alpha Fraternity

P f legislati
The purpose of this legislation is to commemorate Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc., and its work
in the City of Annapolis by the honorary designation of Franklin Street from Church Circle to
Cathedral Street as “Alpha Phi Alpha Way”.

Impact of legislation on operations
The designation of this section of Franklin Street will require review by the Heritage Commission

and the Planning Commission, both of which will require some minor staff time to support. The
Department Public Works will also then need to have the sign itself made and installed. This
legislation is not expected to have any ongoing operational impacts.

Impact of legislation on staffing
The actions needed for this legislation are expected to fit within the available staff time and
should not require any additional staff to accomplish.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager



